BRADWAY ACTION GROUP

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting Tuesday 04 October 2005 at 7.30PM in Bradway Annex
1) The following committee members were present;

a) Mrs. Dorothy Astle (Chairman), Mrs. Ruth Darrall, Mr. Stephen George, Mr. John Pritchett (Sec), Mr. Peter Stubbs, Mr. Tony Smith, Mr. David Wrottesley, Mrs. Fiona Vallely.
b) Apologies received from;
Mr. and Mrs. P Dungworth, R Henthorn, Clr. Waters and others.
c) In attendance:
Clr. Smith and Clr Hill, and a further 24 residents of Bradway.
2) Acceptance of Previous Minutes
The minutes for the previous Annual General Meeting were agreed as a true record and signed by the Chair.

3) Maters Arising
There were no matters arising.

4) Chairwoman’s report
Mrs Astle's report was distributed to those present and will displayed in the local notice boards.

5) Constitution
The management committee had taken advice regarding the current constitution and problems that would prevent effective operation of BAG.  Copies of the proposed new constitution were distributed and changes explained by Mr George.
Everyone present accepted the new constitution without opposition.

6) Accounts.
The accounts were audited by Clr. M Waters and were agreed to be a true and accurate record.

7) Elections.
a) Clr. Anne Smith took the chair in order to elect a new chair and committee.  The secretary reported that the only nominations received for chair was for Mrs Astle.  There were no other nominations from the floor.  Mrs Astle was re-elected as chairwoman for one year.  The following were also nominated and elected without opposition;

a) Secretary
Mr S George, after Mr Pritchett asked to not be considered for the position of secretary due to work commitments.

b) Deputy Chair
Mrs R Darrall.

c) Treasurer
Mr P Stubbs.

d) Membership Secretary
Mr J Pritchett.

e) Other committee members
The following were also elected onto the management committee;

· Mr Tony Smith

· Mrs Fiona Vallely

· Mr Peter Smithson

· Mrs Rachel Wilson

Mrs Astle returned as Chairwoman for the remainder of the meeting and thanked Clr. Smith for her assistance in the election of a new management committee.  Mrs Astle thanked Mr Pritchett for all his hard work as secretary since BAG was formed and Mr Wilks and Mr Bloy who had served on the committee last year but had decided to stand down due to work commitments.  Mrs Astle explained the ethos of the group, that BAG was a non political organisation and would continue to work in the manner that had achieved so much in the last year, working in cooperation with all organisations to improve conditions for residents in the Bradway area.  Mrs Astle thanked all the people who had made complimentary comments of approval about the work of BAG and asked that all those present consider the issues affecting Bradway and pass on any concerns to the group.

8) Date and time of next meeting
This will be notified as soon as possible.

9) The meeting closed at 9:05 PM.
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